
The Lord’s Day ~ Jan 9, 2011 
   9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

  Nursery: Paula Younker, Chandler Younker 

      Kirk Brown 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am         Family Bible Hour 

Speaker:  Grant Canfield 

  Nursery:  Gayle MacDonald, Andrea Frew 

        1’s & 2’s: Carolyn MacFadyen, Matt Craswell 

6:30 pm Speaker:  Gregor MacIsaac, Rod Belyea 

  Nursery:  Laura MacLean, Joshua MacLean 

             This Week:  Jan 10-16 

Monday 7:30 pm Men’s Business Meeting 

Tuesday 9:00 am Ladies Prayer Meeting  

  10:00 am Ladies Bible Study 

  6:25 pm  AWANA  

Wednesday 7:00 pm Prayer & Bible Study  

   Nursery:  Irene Younker   

Friday  7:00 pm Youth Group 

  7:00 pm College & Career Group 

 

Sunday  9:15 am     The Lord’s Supper 

          Nursery:  Irene Younker, Krista Johnson 

       Scott Brown 

l1:00 am    Family Bible Hour  

  Speaker:  Brian Taylor 

  Nursery: Blayre Caplan, Amy Craswell 

  1’s & 2’s: Donna Moore, Beryl Egan 

6:30 pm            Speaker:  Jonathan Simmonds 

                          Nursery: Laura DeVries, Myles Younker 

Cleaning Schedule 

Jan09-15 :  Alan & Teresa, Matt & Amy Craswell 

Jan 16-22 :  Steven & Jennifer Baglole, Aaron & Dawn Baglole 

Jan 23-29 : Carson & Sarah Younker, Richard & Carla Clark 

Jan 30-Feb 05 :  Dale & Donna Moore, Brendan & Cathy Myers 

Chairman’s Schedule 

Jan 09  AM: Fenno DeVries  PM: Norman Machon 

Jan 16   AM: Henk Bondt  PM: Dave Boisvert 

Jan 23  AM: Matt Craswell  PM: Dan Frew 

Jan 30  AM: John DeVries  PM: Jacques Boisvert 
Door Watch 
Jan 09  AM: Ross Lewis  PM: Myles Younker 
Jan 16  AM: Don Crozier  PM: Franklin MacDonald 
Jan 23  AM: Trent Good  PM: Norman Machon 
Jan 30  AM: Lyle Bigney  PM: Dave Boisvert 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer   

Emergency Prayer Chain:  Tildy Good, Doris MacGregor, Kaye Lewis 

Those Who Are Sick:          Dave Simms, Jean Phillips,  Elaine Baglole, Randy Harding                   

                      Bert Kelly, Lyman Marney, Erma Allen, Bethany MacLeod, Michael Boisvert 
 

Our Assembly:  The Elders    Sunday School    Youth Group   AWANA    ESL 

       Maritime & Commended Workers 

Bob & Marg MacGregor          Cliff & Norlene Campbell           Marj Robbins    

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent     Dave & Anne Spearing     Rob & Jackie 

MacGregor                    

Harold & Barb MacDougall     Noel & Dwana Bondt         Mark & Kim DeJager 

    MISSIONS CORNER 

Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager           Garry & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn Bud & Marie MacDougall      Jessie Tremblay   

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich        John & Dorothy McKim  

                   Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers  

Maritime Assemblies Camp Ministry  Margaret Small 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill Family Bible Hour   Pearl McLellan  

Sam Bears     Bert Kelly      Betty MacDonald  Sadie Wagner   
Attention Ladies 

The Ladies Bible Study will resume Tuesday, January 4 at 10:00 am.  All ladies welcome. 
If you would like to take part in the new study which will begin January 18, please 

sign up today as books will be ordered tomorrow.  Questions, see Lauri Anne Good!  

The Youth Group will be going to the home of Trent and Lauri Anne Good this week. 
We will be leaving the Chapel at 7:00 and pick up will be here at the Chapel at 10:00 

If you are interested in hosting the youth group in your home be sure to  

sign up on the sheet provided in the Awana Office. 
Dorothy DeVries will be hosting a Chapel Social on Saturday, January 15 at 7:00 pm. 
Bring along some munchies and plan to enjoy this time of fun and fellowship. 
There will be a Camp Meeting Monday, January 17 at 7:00 pm.  If you are interested  
in the camp work you are encouraged to attend. 
There will be a potluck lunch Sunday, January 23.  We would like to start the 
year off with an “All Male” kitchen crew.  Men, if you would like to help out in 
the kitchen please contact Austin Clement. 
 
Volunteers Needed! 



We will be painting the lower auditorium Saturday,  January 29 starting at 9:00 am.   
If you are interested in helping out please contact Kent Brown or sign up on the  
sheet provided in the Awana Office.   
 
A new 9:15 Nursery Schedule is being made up for 2011.  If you would like your name  
added or deleted please contact Kim Brown. 


